
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD 
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

JAN 25  2005 

Nestor Corella 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Minnesota Transit Constructors 
5929 Baker Road 
Suite 475 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Mr. Corella: 

In letter dated December 3, 2004, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission and indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive material 
license. The NRC staff has reviewed your final status surveys. Based on its review, 
the staff has concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been removed from 
your facility and residual radioactive material attributable to licensed activities does not 
exceed current NRC criteria. 

Based on these conclusions no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC 
regulated material is required. Your facility is suitable for unrestricted use and NRC 
license number 22-32329-01 is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9873. 

Sincerely, 

n *q+ es R. ullaue 
H&th Physicist L- 

Materials Licensing Branch 
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